
STATE OF WASHINGTON PO Box 47012 
FOREST PRACTICES BOARD Olympia, WA 98504-7012 
 
 

NOTICE OF RULE MAKING HEARING 
 
 
January 7, 2015 4 p.m. Natural Resources Building 
   1111 Washington Street SE, Room 172 
   Olympia, Washington 
 
The Forest Practices Board will hold a public hearing to receive comments on proposed forest 
practices rules that amend WAC 222-10-030 and WAC 222-20-010. The purpose of the rules is to 
clarify that DNR will require specific geologic information prepared by a qualified expert, if DNR 
needs it to appropriately classify Forest Practices Applications (FPAs). This applies to FPAs that 
include proposals where potentially unstable slopes or landforms are on or around the area of an 
FPA.  

 
The Board will hear oral testimony at the hearing; hard copies of testimonies are appreciated. 
 
The comment deadline is January 8, 2015.  
 
Send written comments to: 
Patricia Anderson, FPB Rules Coordinator 
Department of Natural Resources 
Forest Practices Division 
PO Box 47012 
Olympia, WA 98504-7012 
E-mail: forest.practicesboard@dnr.wa.gov 
Fax: 360.902.1428 
 
Assistance for persons with disabilities contact: 
Forest Practices Division 
360.902.1400 or TDD: 360.902.1125 
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